

September 3, 2015

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I would like to formally introduce myself as your seniors current English teacher. I will be filling the position for Mrs.Cohen, who will resume her position after the Thanksgiving break. Until that time, I will be teaching in lieu of her absence.

I have recently graduated from Drexel University with a Bachelor's of Science in Teacher Education with a minor in English, as well as a concentration in Mathematics. I have a profound passion for both the field of Education as well as English, and I hope to utilize my experience and expertise in order to provide all of my students with the knowledge and skills needed for success in this modern world.

I would like to open the floor for any and all communication. We all, as a team supporting these seniors, want to achieve the same goal: to watch them walk across the stage at graduation knowing that they are ready and prepared for what lay ahead, no matter what that may be. I have provided my email below, as well as the website I have created specifically for the use of my senior class. There you will be able to find all materials, worksheets, agendas, and information related to this course.

Although my time at Neshaminy will be short, I am very much looking forward to getting to know your seniors and hopefully building their skills and knowledge in preparation for success. Again, I encourage open communication at all times and would love to hear from you!

Sincerely,

Ms. Brianna R. Guidos
English Language Arts
Neshaminy High School
(267) 441-2574
Bguidos@neshaminy.k12.pa.us
http://msguidos.weebly.com/